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12th December 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Christmas Holidays

The school will finish for the Christmas break at 1.30 p.m. on Friday the 22nd December 2017.   Normal transport will be provided at 1.30 p.m.  We have chosen to compress the day and close earlier to maximise attendance and to avoid pupils having to walk home through Neath town centre in the dark on one of the busiest days of the year. 
If you wish your child to stay in school until the normal finishing time of 2.45 p.m. then please contact us.  I will remain in school until 3.00 p.m. to man the phones.  
The last day will be an action packed day full of Christmas activities.  It’s a non-uniform day, if parents and pupils wish to donate £1 it will go to the Nystagmus charity, which is a charity dealing with visual impairments.  I am ‘Walking Home for Christmas’ from Cimla to Killay and the money raised from that will also go to the Nystagmus charity.  .   
Pupils are to return to school on Monday 8th January 2018.  There is no INSET day on the first day back.  The next INSET day is on Friday 26th January 2018.
From all the staff and Governing Body of Cefn Saeson we would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
Yours sincerely


D L R Cole

Headteacher
A learning community where success is expected and celebrated
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